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To: "lkelloggcentervillepc@gmail.com" <lkelloggcentervillepc@gmail.com>, "moshercentervilletwp@gmail.com" <moshercentervilletwp@gmail.com>,
"mlbeeker@gmail.com" <mlbeeker@gmail.com>, "noel.bielaczyc@gmail.com" <noel.bielaczyc@gmail.com>, "centervilletwpsupervisor@gmail.com"
<centervilletwpsupervisor@gmail.com>, Beth Chiles <clerk.centerville@gmail.com>, "grobbelenvironmental@gmail.com" <grobbelenvironmental@gmail.com>,
"centervilletreasurer@gmail.com" <centervilletreasurer@gmail.com>, "dan@hubbelfarm.com" <dan@hubbelfarm.com>, Katrina Pleva
<centervilletwptreasurer@gmail.com>

To: Centerville Township Planning Commission Members

From:  Kama Ross, Centerville Twp.
231-920-4055

Re: Process for filling open PC seat

I attended the Wednesday, January 10th Township Board Meeting. I want to express my 
support of the township following the approved procedure for replacing members on the Planning 
Commission. I was disappointed with the lack of leadership on this agenda item that caused confusion, 
mis-understanding and eroded the confidence the public has in local officials.

I support and respect the recommendation of the Planning Commission Chair to appoint Rolf Von Walthausen
to the open seat. 

Thank you.


